
 

 From: Coleen O'Brien 
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 7:00 PM 
To: CHAIRMANOFFICE 
Subject: transparency 

Dear Chairwoman White: 

I write to request that corporations be treated as they have been declared by Congress: as people. I request that 
you require them to declare their political contributions so that we may all know. 

Something has to be done! Perhaps this can help prevent our government from being purchased outright. I 
hope! 


Thank you for your attention and action. 


Coleen O'Brien 

Olga, WA 
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